To The Children of St. Louise.

You’'ve been learning at home day-to-day,
But summertime is here they say.

Learning in a brand-new way,

Keep washing your hands to keep this bug at bay.

The last few months have been very strange,
You have coped tremendously with the change!
Home-schooling put everyone to the test,

Remember, no one is perfect you tried your best!

You have missed your friends and they’ve missed you,
And you’ve got to admit, you missed the teachers too!

As the schools come to a close,

You the children are who we miss the most!

You’ve clapped for the NHS to support their work,
[ Now we applaud you for not going berserk!
You are now a part of history,

You are helping defeat COVID-19, victory!

r . Of all the things that you’ve been taught, to last your whole
2 life through,

| You must remember, you are special just by being you!

So happy holidays, stay safe in all that you do,

And we’ll see you in August, ready to start anew!

From the Staff at St. Louise
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